
 

Delegation Request 
 
Delegation’s Information: 
 
Shelley Serebrin, Nanaimo Climate Action Hub, Brian Short, Environment Committee, 
First Unitarian Fellowship of Nanaimo, and Frances Deverell, Council of Canadians, 
Mid-Island Chapter, have requested an appearance before Council. 
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
 
Delegation Details: 
 
The requested date is 2022-APR-25 
 
The requested meeting is: 
Council 
 
Bringing a presentation:  Yes 
 
Details of the Presentation:  Low Carbon Energy Systems for New Builds in Nanaimo - 
Follow up meeting to the Presentation of April 29, 2019 asking for a declaration of 
climate emergency. This delegation will show why it is contrary to our interests to 
continue to allow methane gas hookups in new building because, with our fast growth, 
they are the cause of our emissions continuing to increase. It points out that fracked 
methane is harmful to health both in the production process and in homes. It points to 
the many benefits of electrification using heat pumps. It points to the importance of 
actually delivering on the excellent but ambitious targets proposed in the city plan. 


